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Caroline O'Neill

From: Roma Turner

Sent: 31 May 2018 10:46

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Robertsbridge A21

To whom it may concern
I am writing to express my concern and objection to the suggested work At Robertsbridge

This is already a dangerous road and problematical in many ways.

Works and effect will damage the environment and possibly cost life's in the long run - a hazard to say the least.
Pollution will be increased

Noise/ air / peace in the historical village destroyed.

As a nearby resident who chose this AONB - please don't ruin it.

From

Ms Roma Turnet

Thank you / please think again

Sent from my iPhone
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